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Funding Budgeted for Norfolk Village State School 
 
The Member for Albert, Mark Boothman MP, has welcomed the news that funding has 
been allocated for Norfolk Village State School. 
 
Mr Boothman said “the Government is committed to ensuring schools receive adequate 
resources to meet local demands. 
 
“Norfolk Village State School has been approved for work to begin on facilities for the start 
of the 2013 school year.  This work includes building a covered ramp from the Year 1 
block to the prep precinct to allow the school to use two classrooms in the adjacent Year 1 
block for Prep teaching and provide access to the Prep amenities. 
 
“Approval has also been given for one two space relocatable and two single space hire 
buildings to meet short term demand. 
 
“It is crucial to create learning environments suitable for our children to achieve the best 
learning outcome. 
 
“Hire buildings are only a short term solution, however, the Department will fund planning 
and design of a permanent solution that will be available for use in the 2014 school year. 
 
“Once again this clearly shows the government is listening to community demands and is 
delivering real outcomes”, Mr Boothman said. 
 
Ends. 

 

For further details contact Mark Boothman on (07) 3807 0809. 


